
 

                                                                                       
 

Breakfast and Breakfast Club   
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
I am pleased to announce that for the next two terms we will be working with the National 
School Breakfast programme. The aim of this programme is simple: no child is too hungry 
to learn.  
 
What does this mean for our school? 
 

 Breakfast Packages: the school will be sending home breakfast packs each week. 
Each pack will contain a box of cereal, some milk and fruit. 
Those children who are or have been in the past entitled to benefits free-school 
meals will receive one of these packs.  
The expectation is that each day the children will have breakfast before coming to 
school. This should improve concentration and behaviour choices.  
 
An adult from each family will be asked to collect the pack for their child/ren. 

 

 Bagel Breakfast: In school every child will be offered a hot toasted bagel, as they 
enter their classroom. This will provide an opportunity for every child across school to 
have something healthy to eat just before they begin their daily learning. Again this 
should improve concentration and behaviour choices. 
 

 
Breakfast Club 
As the school is providing the above, the decision has been made that our in-school 
breakfast club will only be available to working parents. This will operate from 7.30am until 
8.30am each day, during term time.  
The children attending this will have some activity time prior to having a healthy breakfast. 
The cost will still be £2 per day, per child. Payment should be made through your child’s 
SQUID account or by bank transfer.  
Due to restrictions we are limiting places to only thirty (30) per day. Places for this should be 
booked in advance via our school website. This booking system will go live from the 18th 
August 2020 and can be accessed via the following link www.birklandsschool.co.uk/clubs. 
 
 
 

www.birklandsschool.co.uk/clubs


 

If you have any questions you can contact the school via our website or give us a call. 
Please note staff will not be available until Tuesday 25th August.  
 
Take care and we will see you soon.  

 
Mrs Smith (Head of School) 
 
 
 
 
 
 


